
Team from Embassy of Chile visited NIFTEM-K on 24.04.2024 

 

A team from Embassy of Chile- Mr. Juan Angulo (Ambassador of Embassy of Chile) and Ms. 

Priyam Arora (Senior Agricultural assistant, Agricultural Office) visited National Institute of 

Food Technology Entrepreneurship and Management-Kundli (NIFTEM-K) on 24.04.2024 and 

met Dr. Harinder Singh Oberoi (Director, NIFTEM-K), Prof. Komal Chauhan (Dean, Research 

and Outreach), Prof. Prasanna Kumar G.V. (Professor-AES and Chairman-Pilot Plant), Dr. 

Vinkel Kumar Arora (Associate Dean, Research and Outreach), Dr. Ankur Ojha (Assistant 

Professor, Food Science and Technology) and other scientists and researchers of the institute. 

The meeting aimed at strengthening the participation of the two countries (India and Chile) in 

World Food India-2024, exploring the possibilities of collaboration in food processing sector 

between NIFTEM-K and Chile Universities especially for research and academia, strengthening 

research discussions among the team of scientists through students/faculty exchange 

programmes, discussing the possibilities of memorandum of understanding (MOU) and forming 

a joint working group to address key challenges of the sector, planning joint training 

programmes for capacity building and facilitating the entrepreneurs with knowledge of both the 

countries on agro-food systems. The team also visited and explored the NIFTEM-K facilities 

mainly Center of Excellence for Food Fortification (CEFF), pilot plants and Centre for Food 

Research and Analysis (CFRA). 

 

 

 

 

 
 


